
NOTICE OF AWARD

29 September 2023

MR. FROILAN VICTOR T. BACUNGAN, JR.
90 Cenacle Drive, Sanville Culiat
Quezon City

Dear Mr. Bacungan:

The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is hereby awarding you the contract
for the Engagement of Consultant for the Conduct of Technical Writing Workshop in the 
total amount of One Hundred Fifty Thousand Pesos (PhP150,000.00) inclusive of all 
applicable taxes.

In this regard, you are hereby advised to enter into contract with the PCC immediately
upon receipt of this notice. Failure to enter into the contract shall constitute sufficient ground 
for cancellation of this award.

Thank you.

Very sincerely,

              KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD
                Executive Director and

                  Head of the Procuring Entity

Conforme:

_____________________________________
FROILAN VICTOR T. BACUNGAN, JR 
Date: _________________SEPTEMBER 29, 2023


